June 5, 2020

Justin Lamb Kevin Spraggs Monti Collins



## **Dear Commissioners**

We would like to request there be more options for high speed internet in Marshall County. We live in Tatumsville area and the only option is AT&T for our family. It is terrible and all our neighbors feel the same way. We realize in the scope of life and death issues, this is not important but we have exhausted all known areas to get help and thought we would voice our concerns to you. If there is anything you can do to help this situation, please know you have our support.

We believe ramping up this service would also draw more residents into the county. This would be an awesome incentive for those wishing to relocate.

We appreciate your time and any help you can be. I know it would be greatly appreciated by many of your constituents.

Best,

Gene & Sandra Allison 119 Marie Ln Benton, KY 42025